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Your Logo Here

Hartsbourne F.C.  

The newly reformed Hartsbourne F.C. are looking for
a local company who would like the opportunity to

sponsor their kit. If you know of anyone who might be
interested please send an email to

admin@hartsbourne.org.uk

Hopefully they’ll stay cleaner
than Mr Bidewell 



Festive Jumpers and Second Hand Uniform

This half term we will be organising a second
hand uniform sale and Festive jumper swap,

so if you do have any festive jumpers or
Hartsbourne sweatshirts and cardigans that

your children have grown out of and that
you’re happy to donate then please drop

them to the school office.

Poppy Appeal

Year 6 will be selling poppies
and assorted poppy

merchandise on the KS1
playground (by the wooden
boat)  every day until Friday

10th November at school pick
up time.

Just a reminder it is CASH ONLY  
for the poppy appeal. 



If you have not already done so then please take a
moment to complete the Cultures and

Celebrations questionnaire. Thank you to all of
those who have already completed it.

Cultures and Celebrations 

Cultures and Celebrations Questionnaire

Parents’ Evening

Tuesday 7th and Thursday 9th November

Just a quick reminder that it is Parents’ Evening next week.
If you are unsure of when your appointment is then you
can view this via Arbor. If you did not have an opportunity
to book your appoinment one will have been made for you
and again you can view this on Arbor.

Please make your way to the school hall where your
child’s books will be laid out.
The outside doors to the hall will remain open.
Please note the zigzag path gate will be locked but the
main pedestrian gate will be open for access.

Please email the school office if you are no longer
able to make your appointment.

On the day:

https://forms.gle/AKGdPgiFdH6t6YDb7


This week, Clive the Carrot is awarded to…

Year 1 !



Group/Class
messages

Journalism Club
This is a quick reminder that there is no Journalism club
next week as it is Parents’ Evening. A quick tip,  school run
clubs will show as part of your child’s timetable in Arbor
and is an easy way to double check if you’re ever unsure. 


